From: 
Councillor Rose Stratford  

Sent:
03 July 2012 09:11

To:
Jenny Barker

Subject:
RE: Final Changes to the Conditions for NW Bicester 

Good Morning Jennie

Fine by me

Rose

_____________________________________________ 

From: 
Jenny Barker  

Sent:
02 July 2012 18:21

To:
Councillor Rose Stratford; Andy Preston

Subject:
Final Changes to the Conditions for NW Bicester 

The S106 agreement is circulating for signature and we are hoping it will be back and we should issue the planning permission this week. 

There has been a further change to condition 11 (clarification of requirement),  condition 37 (following discussions with Environmental Health about the most appropriate way to measure noise from the energy centre), condition 16 (to reflect details that have been amended) . There has also been a few typos picked up and changes for grammar. 

I therefore attach a further amended version of the conditions which I would be grateful if you could confirm you are happy to agree. 

Thank you for your help 

Jenny 

